January 30, 1955

Mr. C. G. Gomillion Tuskegee Institute, Ala.

Dear Mr. Gomillion:

Thank you for your letter of January 27 giving me the information that I would speak at 3:30, to be followed by a reception at 7:30. The subject is all right, but you did not tell me how long I am to speak.

I will leave Montgomery at 7:30 A. M. by bus and arrive at Chesas at 8:30.

I wonder if I could just rest in my room that morning, as my days before will be very hectic.

Enclosed you will find the information you wanted.

Looking forward to being with you on Race Relations Sunday, I am

Sincerely yours,

Dorothy Jully Mrs. M. E. Tilly

MET:MR

I am delighted with the thought of a reception